
Coastal Quilter's Guild
General Meeting Minutes
5-11-00

• Meeting held at St Andrew's Presbyterian Church and called to order at 7:15pm by President
Ranell Hansen
Diane Eardley introduced the guests and 45 new members; a New Member Reception
preceded the meeting. Ranell told the "Fat Quarter" story, each new member was given a fat
quarter
Show & Tell
Ranell reported that approximately 65 Community quilts were presented to the Health Center
at Samarkand. We need to decide who the next recipients will be
Ranell reported that Leslie Hogan needs a co-chair for the quilt show.
Harriet Burke reported on the Quilt Show Boutique -good items to sell are baby quilts, purses,
potholders and other small items. Applications for the quilt show entries are in the newsletter
and applications for the boutique are at this meeting
Kristin Otte spoke about the challenge quilts, the theme is "Wish You Were Here", the
maximum size is 24". Judy Warren's workshop, the quilts are 24" and smaller
Susan West reported to the membership that Sally Collins will be next months speaker, her
topic is mini-quilts
Betty Kelly reported on workshops - Joe Cunningham and "The Joy of Quilting"
Carol Hamilton announced the Cupboard Doll Challenge
The Board Retreat is May 20-21 at Rancho La Serpa. The fee is $60; members should
contact Judy Stanton if they wish to attend.
Karen Pickford presented the loveiy community quilt, it is estimated to have over 300 hours in
piecing and over 8,580 pieces in it
Carol Meyer is selling the community quilt tickets; tonight is a 2 for 1 special. The drawing
will be at the December meeting.
Joyce Ball explained the charm exchange, the color is green. She had the rules and sign up
sheet.
Lois Hodges presented the block of the month - 25 were submitted this time. The winner is
Carol Barringer.
Door Prizes
Speaker Kim Wolfert was introduced
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RESPECTFULLY SUBMITT

MICHELLE PEERSON
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